
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Pontefract Academies Trust Talent Show  

  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Pontefract Academies Trust are hosting a fantastic talent show, showcasing all the talent which we have to offer. Below 
are the dates and information you will need for all stages of the show.   
 
The Talent Show final will consist of all the finalists from the auditions in school and Instrumentalists (Selected pupils), 
Young Voices Choir (Selected pupils) and a Ukulele Orchestra (Selected pupils). All the children involved will receive a 
separate letter with a permission slip attached.   
  
Friday 21st June – World Music Day & 1st round of auditions for the talent show, Carleton Park 

Pupils will have a day of musical activities to celebrate World Music Day. The first round of the auditions will also be 
completed in each class with pupils showing their talent and then each class will vote for the 2 acts to move through to 
the 2nd round of auditions.   
  
Wednesday 3rd July – 2nd round of auditions, Carleton Park 

The successful acts will then perform again for the school and a panel of judges in an assembly. From this, the final 2 
acts will be chosen to go through to the final of Pontefract Academies Trust Talent Show.  
  
Tuesday 9th July – Talent Show for Parents, Carleton Park 

The acts will then get the opportunity to perform again for their parents and carers. Please note this will be by invite 
only to the parents and carers of the performers.  
 

Friday 12th July – Rehearsal Day 4pm – 6pm, Carleton High School  
The children involved in the talent show will be attending a rehearsal at Carleton High School. It will be the 
parent/carer responsibility to get their child to and from the venue.   
  
Wednesday 17th July – 5pm – 7pm, Carleton High School  
Pupils are to arrive at 4:00pm at Carleton High School. There will be signs to direct you to the designated area where 
you will drop off/collect your child.   
  
Once tickets are available to buy, communication will be sent out with instructions on how to purchase these. Please 
note, there will be a set number of tickets available, so it is advised to buy them as soon as they are released.   
  
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.   
  
Thank you for your support with this,  
 
Mrs Jennings  
  


